
                                                                                                                              

 

To:  Cassie Hammond 

From:  David S. Pelonzi, Assistant Chief 

Date:  09/10/2021 

Subject: Cape View Way 

 

Based on updated information I have received on the project above, I have the following 
comments to add to previous fire department comment: 

 The new fire flow test report confirmed the previous test results. The water 
supply for structure will be sufficient. 

 Even with site modifications, the updated emergency vehicle access plan still 
provides sufficient emergency access for fire department vehicles. 

 This department does not require a post-indicator valve for the fire sprinkler 
system. NFPA 24-10 addresses valves controlling water supply for fire 
suppression. It will be up to the registered design professional to determine the 
appropriate valves for the system. 
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